
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 4/22/2014 4:04:57 PM 
To: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: tomorrow in San Ramon 

Ken 

Are you not coming out for the tree root discussion? Only Steve and Suman? 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

mailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov

